
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: September 6, 2022 

FROM: Clayton Gray, Finance Director 

AGENDA ITEM: Conduct a public hearing for the City of Sanger’s Annual Budget for the fiscal 
year 2022-2023. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Budget workshops open to the public were held during City Council meetings on July 5, 2022, and 
July 18, 2022.  

 The 2022-2023 proposed budget was filed with the City Secretary and was made available on the 
City’s website on July 29, 2022. 

 The proposed budget is available for public inspection at the City Secretary’s office and on the 
City’s website. 

 State law and the City Charter require that a public hearing be conducted to allow citizens the 
opportunity to provide input on the proposed budget before its adoption. 

 Notice of a public hearing was published in the August 27/28, 2022 edition of the Denton Record-
Chronicle and posted on the City’s website 

 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
N/A 

 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
N/A 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Notice of Public Hearing on Budget 


